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10/17/2019

Pauly Jail Building Company
c/o Joseph Pohrer

17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, IN. 46062

RE: Pauly Jail Building Company Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Pauly Jail Building Company. My
experience with the Pauly Jail and their Industry leading manufacturers has spanned almost three
decades. They are true professionals who bring their vast DEC construction knowledge, installation skills,
and outstanding management to their projects. Their team is responsive and well-organized. They are
proactive in their handling of the schedule and costs, anticipating construction issues early enough to
adapt their schedules to maintain momentum on the project.

Our first project with Pauly Jail was the Allen County Juvenile Detention Center in Lima Ohio. It was just
completed in August of 2019. They once again exceeded our expectations as the Detention Equipment

Contractor on this project. Their detailed coordination and design assistance helped K2M Design bring

the project back into budget, which helped lead to a very satisfied client.

Currently, we are working with Pauly Jail on the largest Design/Build County Jail in Indiana history, the
3,000 bed Marion County Jail in Indianapolis. Their design assistance along with their best
manufacturers in the Corrections Industry, ultimately help our team secure the win on the project. We
will continue to depend on Pauly Jail’s excellence as the design and construction progresses.

| highly recommend Pauly Jail Building Company to all my clients because they are the best Detention
Equipment Contractor in the United States. Please feel free to call or email with any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott Moore, AIA, DBIA
Corrections Practice Leader
K2M Design

(317) 727-6074
smoore@k2mdesign.com
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